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Hi Dean Blake-Judd, 

 

My name is Constantine Firme and a vocational student here at Mt SAC, 

and I just wanted to mention how absolutely impressed I am with Stephen 

James and Shelley Takahashi.  Mr. James in particular was one of the 

most helpful and involved professors I have ever met with a true passion 

for manufacturing and design.  I have also never seen such a robust 

learning environment and I can say without a doubt that no institution for 

miles have as many manufacturing tools for students as the hanger on your 

campus.  Your department is doing something truly game-changing and I 

plan to encourage my co-workers to attend Mt SAC tech/manufacturing/IDE 

for their continuing education.  Thank you for creating something great. 

 

Regards to you and your department, 

 

Constantine Firme  

cpfirme@gmail.com  
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